
VIPMOAA BOARD MEETING OF MAY 8, 2025 
 

The meeting was called to order by Colonel Ron Corson at 10 AM. In attendance were 
Colonel Corson, Vice President Jim Pauls, Secretary Dan Warren, Treasurer Frank Tavenner, 
and Committee members Maria Tavenner, Carolyn McHale, Tom Swanson, and Karen 
Coccio. The minutes of the May Board meeting were reviewed and approved. 
 
The Treasurer's report was then reviewed and approved, which showed a projected slight 
annual deficit. The need for Chapter liability insurance was discussed, and, as noted by MOAA, 
was generally felt not needed. 
 
President Corson noted the need to develop a slate of Chapter officers for next year. 
The 2025 calendar of meeting dates and sites was reviewed and approved. Congressman 
Rob Wittman's attendance will depend on his availability, but we hope to invite him in 
September, if not we may invite the Governor of Virginia. 
 
A possible Chair for the Surviving Spouses Committee, a new member, has been 
identified and will be contacted. The Five Star Awards earned by the Chapter have been 
received. 
 
There were no deaths and no new members for this month. COL Swanson reported that 
the ROTC program had enjoyed another successful year. 
 
Daniel C Warren COL USA (ret) 
Secretary 


